From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 20/10/2024 12:54:48 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
20/10/2024

MRS Judith Mellowes
- 61 Addison RD
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/1249 - 0 East Esplanade MANLY NSW 2095

| am contacting you regarding the above DA on behalf of my husband and myself. The only
real comment that we wish to make concerns the "live performance spaces". We hear little
from the pub on the Wharf even though we live in Addison Rd on the Eastern Hill directly
above the Wharf. But very occasionally hear the penetrating continuous and loud bass
sounds of what we can only call "doof doof music" which thumps continuously making life
very difficult. Were that to become a regular occurrence we would certainly object along with
much of Manly | would suspect. Would it be possible to give approval with a condition of
playing only music that does not have a loud and thudding bass which carries over great
distances and makes life miserable for those living here?





